## INSPIRE | CHALLENGE | EMPOWER



Monday 27 March 2017

**Dear Parents/Caregivers** 

We have been very fortunate to gain places at the Auckland Writers Festival on Tuesday, 16 May, which is being held at the Aotea Centre. We will leave school by bus at 9.00am and return to school by 3pm.

All students will be attending four sessions with four different authors:

- Glenn Colquhoun
- Frances Hardinge
- David Hill
- Lauren Child

The cost for students to attend the whole day is \$15 including travelling to and from the venue by bus.

If you would like your child to attend this awesome opportunity, please return the permission slip and money to the Office by Friday, 13 April 2017.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Leanne Somerville Smith

**Deputy Principal** 

Ismith@glenfieldint.school.nz

I give permission for \_\_\_\_\_\_ to attend the Auckland Writers and Authors Festival at the Aotea Centre the Edge on Tuesday, 16 May.

Lenclose \$15 to cover the cost of the trip.

Emergency contact details:

Best daytime contact number: \_\_\_\_\_\_\_

P: 09 444 6582

F: 09 443 4528

E: enquiries@glenfieldint.school.nz

138 Chivalry Road, Glenfield Auckland 0629, New Zealand